

Wood End Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr E P S May B.A. (Hons) P.G.C.E. N.P.Q.H. Head of School: Mrs C Hadley B.E.d (Hons) N.P.Q.H.

Wood Street Wood End Warwickshire CV9 2QL Tel: 01827 872237

'Rich opportunities and memorable experiences'

Email: admin2023@welearn365.com Website: www.woodend.eschools.co.uk

6th January 2017

Dear Parents

Year 6 and Choir Group. Young Voices Concert 2017

This trip will:

- Take place on Tuesday 24th January 2017
- Occur between 12.00pm and 10.00pm
- Be supervised by Mrs Hadley and Teaching Staff
- Cost will be £5.00 for transport and Insurance (there is no cost to take part for children)

We have been invited to take our children to the Genting Arena in Birmingham on Tuesday 24th January 2017 to participate in the 'Young Voices' concert. Young Voices have been staging concerts for over a decade with choirs of 5000 plus children all around the country. The songs they will perform will be taught to KS2 children in singing assemblies and choir practices. The children will travel to the LG Arena by coach on Tuesday afternoon for rehearsals, after having lunch at school as usual, and will return back to school by coach after the performance. No children will be dismissed from the venue and must return to school to be collected. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a packed 'tea' to eat. There will be a short break before the evening performance during which children will eat their packed 'tea'. Please remember to pack extra drinks.

Parents are very welcome to attend the evening concert. Tickets for the concert are £19.50 per adult and can be purchased from the Genting Arena box office. Merchandise can also be purchased from the Venue on the day.

The cost of your child to attend is £5.00 and this will be added to ParentPay. Payments are non-refundable if children do not attend for any reason. Please return the reply slip by Friday 13th January 2017.

Please also find attached an itinerary of the day.

It is important you remind us of any medical conditions. Children with asthma MUST bring an inhaler.

Yours sincerely,

A Shreeve Class Teacher















Wood End Primary School

Executive Headteacher: Mr E P S May B.A. (Hons) P.G.C.E. N.P.Q.H. Head of School: Mrs C Hadley B.E.d (Hons) N.P.Q.H.

Wood Street Wood End Warwickshire CV9 2QL Tel: 01827 872237

'Rich opportunities and memorable experiences'

Email: admin2023@welearn365.com Website: www.woodend.eschools.co.uk

Young Voices Concert 2017

IMPORTANT: Permission slips **MUST** be returned by Friday 13th January 2017

Year 6 and Choir Group, Young Voices Concert 2017

Further reminders will NOT be sent. Children will not be able to attend if the slip is not returned by the due date.

Name	of child:
Class:	
	my child to attend The Young Voices Concert and I understand that the trip is on ay 24th January 2017 between 12.00pm and 10.00pm.
Please	e remind us of:
	Medical conditions:
	Prescribed medicine:
	Telephone number you will be available during the visit:
	ts name:







If payment and slip is not received by deadline, a place will not be given





